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17th July 2020 
 
Proxy Nomination Form 
 
If you are unable to join the Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) to be held on Tuesday 4th Aug 
2020 at 6.00 pm, you may nominate another member of the OBC to represent you at the meeting 
and to act on your behalf. Both you and your nominated proxy must be current members (have 
paid your Membership Fees this year). The meeting will be by video conference using Zoom. 
 
If you wish to nominate a proxy, you must complete this form and return it either by post or 
preferably by email to; 
 
By post: The Secretary    By email: sec@oxfordbridgeclub.com 
Address: As above 
 
The completed form must reach the Secretary at least twenty-four (24) hours before the start of 
the meeting.  
 
Proxy Nominations received after that time or in any other form will not be accepted. 
 
I, ____________________________________________, will not be able to attend the OBC CIO 
(OBC member) 
 
Extraordinary General Meeting to be held on Tuesday 4th August 2020 and wish to appoint 
 
_____________________________________________ to attend as my proxy. 
(OBC member – please check that they are attending) 
 
Your name and signature: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Your Proxy’s name and signature: _________________________________________________ 
 
Trustee’s signature: ______________________________________         Date ____/____/2020 
(name and signature) 
 
 
 
Ursula Bowler 
Secretary OBC CIO 


